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OCT 28 wWn

Me, William F. Ferroggiaro
District Attorney

County of Humboldt

Eureka, California 95501

Dear Mr. Ferrogglaro:

This 1s in response to your letter dated September 10, 1971,
addressed to Mr. Richard W. Smith, Director of our Reglion V
office in Berkeley, California, your October 13, 1971 letter

to me, and refers to our telephone conversations on September 17,
September 20, and October 28, 1971.

As I discussed with you on the telephone, we recently completed
an investigation at Pacific Gas and Electric Humboldt Bay
nuclear power reactor. This investigation, among other things,
covered certain allegations concerning possible unsafe radia-
tion practices and conditions at the reactor site, which you
informed us were made by Mr, R. J. Rowen, Jr., to you and to
the Humboldt County OGrand Jury. I am enclosing for your infor-
mation a copy of our letter to the Paecific Gas and Electric
Company which as a result of this investigation sets forth our
citation for two items of noncompliance and our findings with
respect to the safety of operations of their Humboldt Bay
faciiity. We are, of .ou=se, following up on these items
during our periodic irepections to assure that adequate cor-
rective action is taken.

If we can be of further assistance in this matter, please let
me know.

Very truly yours,
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